SAFEGUARDING TRAINING

The Diocese of Oxford strongly promotes good safeguarding practice, in
order to create a safe and secure environment within our churches, where all
feel safe and valued. Our belfries are part of this safe community and the
ODG aims to implement best safeguarding practice, offering training that
supports its members in responding to possible incidents of abuse.

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility.
Whilst not compulsory, there a two training modules which raise awareness
available on line (CO and C1). These can be accessed through the Church of

England portal and are available to any interested parties.

The C2 module is essential for ALL Tower Captains and trainers.

Even if you have no young or vulnerable people in your tower at the present

time it is still desirable to do this. Some parishes will be offering this training

in house but, if this not available to you, the ODG are offering an opportunity
for training and a general catch up with other leaders again this year.

Saturday 9 November 2019
1000 - 1200

Registration and refreshments from 9.30 am at Radley Parish Room, OX14 2JN

There is a maximum of 30 places available and candidates should complete CO
and C1 training modules before attending the course. Applications will be received
on a first come first served basis.

Applications to:

June Wells, Guild Safeguarding Officer
Email: safequarding@odg.org.uk
Phone: 01189410061 or 07817546807

Safeguarding E-Learning - Online Training

The two on line training modules, CO and C1, are available through the Church of England
Safeguarding Training Portal: https://safeguardingtraining.cofeportal.org/

The CO module is designed to raise basic awareness of safeguarding issues and therefore
is applicable to all.

After completing the basic module, there is a C1 Foundation module available both online
and face-to-face in some parishes. Both should be completed before attending C2
training.
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